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campus happenings

September 13, 2021, at 6:30 p.m. is our "Grades Secure the Bag" program!
Invite your student to join us in learning more about interpreting financial

charges, work-study opportunities, scholarships, aid, and academic implications. 
 

The FINAL DAY to add or drop courses from schedules without any
financial penalty is Monday, September 6, 2021, by 5:00 p.m. Remind

your student to visit their academic advisor for assistance in making these
changes!

 
Follow us on Instagram at FSCScholarsExperience 

Please remind your students that the Counseling Center is creating a
support group starting this week called 

“Making Florida Southern Home” 
CLICK HERE to access this resource and connect with the Counseling

Center team! 
.

Parents and Families! Our first "Office Hour" with Thomas Range will be
TOMORROW, September 3, 2021, from 11:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. EST. 

I'll be available virtually here:
Click here to join the meeting

 
And by telephone: (863)-680-4217

https://www.flsouthern.edu/FSC/media/admissions/orientation/handouts/FSC-First-Year-Student-Survival-Guide.pdf
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZDIxMjdjZGMtYzYxZS00YzA0LTlhNjYtZDNkZTFjZmQ2NTc2%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2234357c0b-f270-431e-883f-225d60aca377%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%226d45ebed-3f18-4891-bd74-3557798211e1%22%7d

